Additioanl Public Comments Pertaining to Item 7.1

From: Susan Maness <susan.maness@me.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 7, 2022 4:18 PM

To: April Jacobs

Subject: Water Availability letter Item 7.1

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

This report is unclear and does not indicate the severity of our current drought. How can you ask the public to cut back while approving thousands of new units?

At least you should be making suggestions for reducing water in these new units, but you don't even do that. Please do not approve this report.

From: John Machin <jsmachin@icloud.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 7, 2022 4:27 PM

To: April Jacobs

Subject: Water Approval for 1500 Homes in Newhall Ranch

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To Whom It May Concern:

Given the drought and corresponding water restrictions that the SCV is now under, it is unconscionable that the SCV Water Agency would approve future water resources for any additional homes at this time. If water is approved for these new homes, I can only assume you are not serious about the water crises and there is more than enough water for SCV residents to use as we deem necessary.

John Machin

From: karen towles <kdbtowles@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 7, 2022 6:53 PM

To:Chris Towles; April JacobsSubject:Water shortage/drought

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

SCV water board,

How can you guarantee 25 years of water for new development, yet you tell me I don't have enough for tomorrow.

Respectfully,

Chris Towles SCV resident for 36 years CA resident 69 years

From:

hiroshi suzuki <hiroshi_13985@msn.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, June 7, 2022 7:46 PM

To:

April Jacobs

Subject:

Water Availability letter Item 7.1

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

This report is unclear and does not indicate the severity of our current drought. How can you ask the public to cut back while approving thousands of new units? At least you should be making suggestions for reducing water in these new units, but you don't even do that. Please do not approve this report.